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March 29, 2024 
 
Dear Incoming Kindergarten Parents, 
 
Welcome to Redstone! We are thrilled to have you and your student join our learning community and the Redstone 
family. As a parent, we know that sending your child off to kindergarten is bittersweet. While you are excited for the 
adventures that lie ahead for your student, it is also difficult to see your little one growing up so quickly. We assure 
you they will be in great hands at Redstone. Our outstanding teachers and support staff are committed to helping 
each student to grow, learn, and thrive in a warm and nurturing learning environment. We take our school mission 
of Reaching Every Child, Every Day to heart and are invested in the success of every student. 
 
We want to be sure you feel connected and comfortable sending your kindie off to their new Redstone family every 
day. We have several opportunities planned in the coming months for you to learn more about Redstone, meet our 
kindergarten teachers and other Redstone staff and also to see your new school.  
 
Please see the timeline below of upcoming connection events.  

●​ April 24 from 4:15-5:15-Kindergarten Orientation with kindergarten teachers and Redstone staff. Your 
kindergarten student is encouraged to attend with you. 

●​ August 6-Back to School Meet and Greet. Stop by between 3:30-4:30 to visit your child’s new teacher and 
classroom and drop off supplies. Students will also get their school picture taken during this time. After 
Meet and Greet, head to the playground for our PTO Back to School Social. 

●​ August 7, 8 & 9-Kindergarten Balanced Beginnings. This is a staggered transition process where 
kindergarten students attend class in small groups on one of the scheduled days. More details will be 
coming. 

●​ August 12-First full day of school for Kindergarten. 
 

Outside of these opportunities, we are always available to answer any questions you might have. You can call the 
front office at (303) 387-7300 or email at amy.moyle@dcsdk12.org. 
 
Thank you for trusting us with your precious children. We truly believe education is a partnership and we are 
committed to working in collaboration with you to ensure your child has a smooth transition to kindergarten and 
thrives at Redstone. Please don’t hesitate to reach out in the meantime if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amy Moyle 
Amy Moyle 
Principal, Redstone Elementary 
 
Here are a few resources to help you familiarize yourself with our RSE family and kindergarten readiness skills: 

●​ Redstone Facebook Page 
●​ Redstone Brochure 
●​ Start Strong in Kindergarten  

 

https://www.facebook.com/RSEelementary
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1n_IE2MKUVizMnrA1BLbQW3DeTlSWyj2V/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/114b3tOOV2i74sPSYHi7oA6-EXHWiqBRH/view

